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30 September 2022 

 

The Hon Chris Rath MLC    

Chair    

NSW Legislative Council Standing Committee on Law and Justice    

    

By email: law@parliament.nsw.gov.au     

 

    

    

Dear Chair 

     

IRO submission to 2022 Comprehensive Third Party insurance scheme     

      

The Office of the Independent Review Officer (IRO) is pleased to provide the enclosed submission 

to the NSW Legislative Council Standing Committee on Law and Justice 2022 Review of the 

Comprehensive Third Party insurance scheme. I appreciate the Committee agreeing to a brief 

extension of time for the submission to be provided.    

    

I consent to the submission being published by the Committee.    

    

    

Yours sincerely    

Simon Cohen    

Independent Review Officer    
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